rectly involved with the accident or inci-
dent report what they’ve seen, done and
witnessed using the report form found
on the HPAC website (www.hpac.ca/
forms). The reporting system is easy to
fill out using Microsoft Word or Adobe
Reader, and a copy is including in the
back of this magazine. It can be e-mailed
to the safety officer.

When a student is beginning their
training, HPAC is far from a course topic
during the instruction (at least it was for
me). Thisis why we askinstructors to take
the initiative to report any incidents or
accidents. It’s a good way to get student
and novice pilots to understand the pro-
gram.

Teach them young and they’ll carry
good habits with them always (we hope).
Whether you fly four hours a year or
400, we ask that if you come across a
situation where a report should be filed,
please consider reporting it, whether it
is a novice or an advanced pilot.
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nage to me or my

d me plowing in
‘he power line so
it's OK.”

— “I solved the problem before I left
the ground (parts replaced, accident or
incident avoided by actions taken).”

One of the definitions of an incident
is “one which provides information rela-
tive to the interest of the flying commu-
nity”

The three statements above makes a
person curious on what could have hap-
pened or what did happen. There was
no damage to the equipment, but what
would make someone say that?

What part did you replace so that your
glider didn’t fall apart at 2,000 feet above
the ground? Or even worse, 50 feet above
the ground?

What if the person in the second state-
ment hit the power line?

No witnesses, eh? 'm sure the people
at the hydro station would not have to
witness it to know something happened.
Provide us with the information. We'll
use it.

Canada). We don’t have to show Transport
Canada or anyone our accident or incident
reports, but it does look good if we dem-
onstrate we are trying to run a clean show
and are working to keep the sport safe.

Let me just quote one more item from
the safety section of the HPAC website:

“Accidents are investigated to provide
guidance toward the prevention of a re-
currence. The personal content of this re-
port is CONFIDENTIAL. Report analysis
is confined to cause-related circumstances
and is for record keeping and accident
prevention purposes only”

The above applies to schools, instruc-
tors, novices, advanced pilots or anyone
involved with the sport of hang gliding
and paragliding. We keep our reports
confidential and from them, we build the
statistics and articles for the HPAC/ACVL
community. Please don’t let the ego factor
come into play. Schools, don’t worry about
jeopardizing your reputation by reporting
an accident or incident. The community
realizes that these things occur inside
and outside schools.



